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Friday 5 May 2023 

 

PopFest - Thursday 22 June & Friday 23 June 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It’s that time of year when we begin to prepare for our annual 2-day enrichment festival in school, 

PopFest. Last year was incredible, and this year will be even bigger! 

 

All children will have the opportunity to experience a variety of workshops and watch some live 

performances. This year, the workshops include: Yoga; School Rock Bus; Martial Arts; Circus Skills; Graffiti 

Art; Bollywood Dancing & African Drumming. 

 

Every child will take part in 4 workshops on the Thursday, and on Friday watch live musical performances 

and the final of Poplar’s Got Talent, as well as join in with a silent disco, have their face painted and enjoy 

a summer picnic lunch from the school kitchen (optional for Y3 & Y4 children). 

 

In the days before PopFest, the children will be able to add a transfer of the PopFest logo onto a T-Shirt to 

wear on the Festival Friday. We have all the transfer resources in school, but request that you send a 

plain white (or plain pastel coloured) t-shirt into school before Friday 9 June 2023 for them to use. 

Alternatively, the children can add the transfer to their tie-dye t-shirt from last year. 

 

The cost for each child for this amazing enrichment festival is £12. Payments can be made on ParentMail. 

 

We all had so much fun last year, and the children loved experiencing a range of new activities.  

 

If you have any queries, please ask class teachers. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 
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